
We are here for you during these very 
concerning times while schools are closed. 

You can reach us from 
Monday to Friday 

between 8.00-11.30 am and 1.30-4.00 pm 

Please refer to our website for additional information: 

www.schulsozialarbeit-nbv.ch

We are online! 
School Social Work

Services available for parents and 
families during the lockdown 

 • Do you have concerns, fears and questions regarding what is to 
come? 

• Are you experiencing a stressful situation at home? Or has a stressful 
situation gotten out of hand? 

• Has it become difficult to handle your everyday life between caring for 
your children and managing a constantly evolving situation as an 
employee?  

• Do you have financial or material concerns and are in need of 
support? 

• Or do you simply need someone to talk to?


